
Cooperative Capital Markets Regulatory System: Notice of Extension of Comment 
Period  
 
The comment period on the consultation draft Provincial Capital Markets Act (PCMA) 
and Capital Markets Stability Act (CMSA) has been extended to Monday, December 8, 
2014 as a result of requests from some stakeholders. 
 
Please provide comments in Microsoft Word, Windows format and email them to 
commentonlegislation@ccmr-ocrmc.ca (mailto:commentonlegislation@ccmr-ocrmc.ca). 
Comments will be considered in conjunction with the development of draft legislation 
subject to legislative approval. 
 
The consultation draft uniform PCMA and the consultation draft complementary federal 
CMSA were published by the governments of the participating jurisdictions in the 
Cooperative Capital Markets Regulatory System on September 8, 2014, for public 
comment until November 7, 2014.  
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